
WHAT HAS BEEN HAPPENING

Last week wasn’t what what we hoped for but I am extremely proud of how our 
whanau, students and staff managed everything. We had been very lucky to not 
have any COVID-19 cases at school and the reality was that it was going to 
happen. Thank you to all our our parents and caregivers who have been so 
proactive and supportive in making sure that their tamariki are safe and by 
doing this, making sure that all of our tamariki are safe. Your communication 
and trust in our procedures and practises at school has been appreciated.


The Ministry of health have created a website for ordering RATs if you are a 
household contact or have COVID-19 symptoms.


https://requestrats.covid19.health.nz/


Take care


Mr Dufty


Ways to Communicate with school when your child is unwell.


We really need parents and caregivers to contact us when their child/children 
are unwell and that they will not be at school. Please remember we always 
expect your child at school unless informed by you. If we don’t know why your 
child is at school you will receive a txt message from the office. Please respond 
by contacting us immediately. 


Skool Loop. You can use this app to notify the school if your child is unwell. 


Seesaw and Classdojo. You can use these apps to message your classroom teacher.


Email. You can email the office at admin@ebbettpark.school.nz You also email your child’s 
teacher. 


Office (06 8789599). You can ring the office and leave a message or speak to Miss Avie.


EBBETT PARK SCHOOL

    EXCELLENCE, PRIDE & SPIRIT

TERM ONE              WEEK 7           MONDAY 14TH MARCH 2022

Vision 

Empowering 
akonga to be 
culturally inclusive 
and engaged 
community 
members of the 
future.  Striving to 
excel, standing 
with pride and 
connecting with 
spirit.


Mission

Ebbett Park 
School will 
challenge 
students to excel 
and provide them 
With all they 
require to be 
lifelong learners.

SPIRIT

Mana

PRIDE

Kaha

EXCELLENCE

Matatau

https://requestrats.covid19.health.nz/
mailto:admin@ebbettpark.school.nz


Our Week 7 PB4L Focus is:


We love using 
our manners 
to show 
respect.




School 
Apps


ClassDojo

A free app we use 
to reward 
students and an 
easy way to 
communicate with 
your Childs 
teacher.


Skool Loop

A free app for us 
to share notices, 
for parents to sign 
permission slips 
and to inform us 
of your child’s 
absences.                                 


Seesaw

A free app to 
access your 
child’s learning 
and experiences 
while at Ebbett 
Park School.






Our Week 6 CLASSROOM CHAMPIONS.
























James - Showing spirit 
with his big heart and 
kindness.

Max - showing 
excellence with his 
manners.

Josie - showing 
excellence with her 
focused learning.

Truleigh - showing 
spirit by trying 
new things and 
being a confident 
learner.

Tane - showing 
pride by 
listening, 
working hard and 
following 
instructions.

School 
Apps


ClassDojo

A free app we use 
to reward 
students and an 
easy way to 
communicate with 
your Childs 
teacher.


Skool Loop

A free app for us 
to share notices, 
for parents to sign 
permission slips 
and to inform us 
of your child’s 
absences.                                 


Seesaw

A free app to 
access your child’s 
learning and 
experiences while 
at Ebbett Park 
School.

AJ- showing 
spirit by trying 
new things with 
confidence.

Lexi- showing excellence by 
giving everything a good.

Christopher-Jack - 
showing 
excellence by 
being so focused 
on his learning.

Sapphire - showing pride in all 
of her Mahi.


Ben - showing excellence and 
resilience with his handwriting.



Our Term One Classdojo 
Leaderboard.


Each week our students are busy showing off their awesomeness and earning Classdojo points. As a 
parent you can also see how many points they are getting and what they are getting their points for. If 
you are not connected to Classdojo please contact your child’s teacher and they will help you.


Week One

Tane Mahuta

Week Two

Tangaroa

Week Three

Tawhirimatea

Week Four

Tane Mahuta

Week Five

Rongo

Week Six

Rongo

Week Seven Week Eight

Week Nine Week Ten Week Eleven Term One Winner



Staff Spotlight

EACH WEEK WE WILL SHARE OUR PEPEHA PROJECT. 


Hamish Dufty       Acting Principal and Room 5 Teacher


Nora Moana      Room 5 Deaf Communicator




Classroom Spotlight

Keeping up with Room 5

Tēnā koutou 


Welcome to room 5 where we are full of intelligent and skilled year 
6 tamariki; where we are developing our skills in many different 
areas. We are very lucky to not only have 1 kaiako in our 
classroom… BUT we have 3 kaiako in the classroom! We have Miss 
Tokoar on Monday and Tuesday, Mrs Martin on Wednesday and Mr 
Dufty on Thursday and Friday. 


Here at Ebbett Park our values of showing Excellence, Pride and 
Spirit are an important part of our school.

Each week we do activities that are linked to our values here at 
Ebbett Park. We look at how we can implement these in our 
classroom, as individuals in our own learning and towards others 
around us. 


We learn more about ourselves through the tasks we complete here 
in room 5. We are currently learning about different types of 
poems, interesting hooks to grab people's attention when writing 
for an audience; as well as having our awesome personalities shine 
through our writing by using different types of punctuation marks. 

We have also enjoyed working collaboratively with our rōpus in 
the learning areas of reading and mathematics. 


This week for Inquiry we have been focused on our Visual and 
Spoken Pepeha. Many of us have learned a lot about our family 
and through this more about ourselves and a sense of belonging. 
It has been awesome to see all the connections that we have 
made with each other through hearing one another's Pepeha. 


We get super rowdy and excited when we are able to play games 
or kahoots to keep our learning interesting and fun. But most of all our favourite thing to do is have a 
game outside at the end of the day. 


We are all so proud of the beautiful and amazing tamariki here in room 5 and looking forward to 
continuing along our learning journey together.


He waka eke noa. We’re all in this together.




NOTICES


Family Works is excited to be running the Incredible Years Parenting 
Programme.

Developed and taught for over 20 years, it is a research based and highly 
effective course for parents.


Who: Caregivers of Children from the ages of 3 to 8

What Day: Tuesdays, beginning 15 March

What Time: 9.30am to 12:00pm

Where: Family Works, 104 Lyndon Road West, Hastings


To find out more, please call or email us on

029 773 0963

Or email

Jason Follett (jason.follett@psec.org.nz)


mailto:jason.follett@psec.org.nz


School Uniform

Please ring the office to organise your child’s new uniform. 


Shirt


$40.50

Shorts


$40.50

Sweatshirt


Without student 
name $70


With student name 
$75



CALENDAR:            TERM One 2022

Week 2:	 Monday 7th: Waitangi Day Observed Holiday - School Closed


Feb	 	 Tuesday 8th: Music lesson begin (rooms 5, 9 and 10 only)


Week 3: 	 Thursday 17th:Kiwi Can Classes begin for all classrooms


Feb	 	 	 	   Board of Trustees meeting, 6.15pm at Ebbett Park School.


Week 4: 	 Tuesday 22nd: PALs training (Sports and Play) at Ebbett Park School.


Feb	 	 


Week 5: 	 28th February - 4th March


Feb/March	 Nothing booked


Week 6:	 Monday 7th: Road Patrol Refresher - Oliphant Road


March		 Tuesday 8th: Road Patrol Refresher - Southland Road, Mobile Ear Clinic in


Week 7: 	 Monday 14th - Friday 17th


March.           Nothing booked


Week 8:  	 21st March - 25th March


March		 Nothing booked


Week 9: 	 28th March -1st April


March/April	 Nothing booked


Week 10: 	 Wednesday 6th: Kahui Ki-o-rahi Competition (selected learners only)


April


Week 11: 	 Wednesday 13th: Kahui Ki-o-rahi Competition postponement date


April	 	 Thursday 14th: Last Day of Term 1 (finish time as per normal day)


	 	 Friday 15th: GOOD FRIDAY


Term 2 begins on Monday 2nd May, 2022




Ebbett Park 
School Contact 

List


www.ebbettpark.school.nz

Ms Avie (Office Administrator) ✆ 06 878 9599 or

email: admin@ebbettpark.school.nz

Mr Dufty (Acting Principal) hdufty@ebbettpark.school.nz 

Mrs Tere-Taylor (Room 4) kana@ebbettpark.school.nz

Ms Tokoar (Room 5) vtokoar@ebbettpark.school.nz

Whaea Anya (Room 6) amorrish@ebbettpark.school.nz

Mrs Kumar (Room 7) akumar@ebbettpark.school.nz

Mr O’Shaughnessy (Room 8) soshaughnessy@ebbettpark.school.nz

Whaea Kelly (Room 9) kkmarsh@ebbettpark.school.nz

Mrs Rurawhe (Room 10) arurawhe@ebbettpark.school.nz

Mrs Bush (Reading Recovery) abush@ebbettpark.school.nz
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